
 
 

       
            
 
  

          
             
           24.04.2021 

To:  
CSR Manager, HR Manager, whomever it may concern 
 
Sub: Request to allocate CSR funds to establish makeshift COVID hospitals along with 
massive vaccination drives at our different campuses. 
 
 
Respected Sir or Madam,  
 
Greetings from Techno India, a renowned trust currently running 100 educational campuses 
including two Medical Colleges, and 3 Superspecialty hospitals, mainly in West Bengal as well as 
in another 6 Indian States. 
 
As the second wave of COVID19 is sweeping away everything on its path, Techno India has 
already started establishing makeshift COVID hospitals with mass vaccination drives at its 100 
campuses in different states of India, to provide adequate COVID healthcare as soon as possible. 
Our Techno India Dama, Superspecialty hospital on EM Bypass, near NUJS, Kolkata is already 
operational as COVID hospital and vaccination centre. 
 
Our Governing body has decided to approach your esteemed organisation to support us by 
providing CSR funds as per Government scheme (enclosed for your ready reference). 
 
We will provide Reservation of COVID beds and mass vaccination for your staff and associates. 
 
A customised CSR understanding can also be discussed. If it is acceptable to you, please send a 
text or mail to the undersigned. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
 

Pauline Laravoire 
Sustainability Director 
Techno India Group 
 
SMS: +91 89103 38083 
Whatsapp: +33 6 75 53 20 75  
Email: pauline@technoindiaeducation.com 

 


